
 

SRC ~ Christmas Dress-up Day 
Monday 16th December 

 
‘Tis the season to be jolly! Christmas time is here and the SRC would like to take this opportunity 
to ensure everyone is able to have a Merry Christmas by supporting the Australian Red Cross. 
The SRC would like you to come dressed in Christmas colours and/or costumes on Monday 16th 

December (the day of our school carols night) and bring along a gold coin donation. All 
donations will go to the Australian Red Cross. These funds will then be used to support disaster 
relief and recovery for fire affected communities in Australia, so 
they too can have a special Christmas. We hope you can all help 

support this worthy cause. We look forward to seeing you all 
dressed up and getting in the spirit! 

 
Thank-you for your ongoing support this year, it is greatly 

appreciated! Merry Christmas to all! 
 

The SRC  
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